

Sofina Islam Headteacher Stanton Bridge Primary School Oliver Street Coventry CV6 5TY

10 May 2010

Children, Learning and Young People's Directorate

Colin Green
Director of Children, Learning and
Young People
ED238 - Civic Centre 1
Earl Street
Coventry
CV1 5RS

Telephone (024) 7683 1500 Fax (024) 7683 1505

Please contact Colin Green Direct line (024) 7683 1500 Fax (024) 7683 1505 colin.green@coventry.gov.uk

Dear Sofina

I am writing to say well done to you, your staff team, Governors and pupils on the outcome of your recent Ofsted Inspection.

I was very pleased to read the very many positive comments about the school and the progress the school and its pupils are making. It was particularly gratifying to see the recognition of the rapid improvement the school has made under your leadership.

The very large number of parents who responded to the questionnaire and their overwhelming positive responses are a clear indication that the school is meeting children's needs and community expectations.

The report highlights many strengths and provides a useful range of recommendations as to what the school needs to improve further.

I know you will take those recommendations seriously and incorporate them into your development plans for the school.

Best wishes

Yours sincerely

Colin Green

Director of Children, Learning and Young People

cc: Ruth Snow, Sheila Rickson (Chair of Governors), David Haley and John Wilson



INVESTOR IN PEOPLE